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Greetings!

It appears summer has officially arrived, at least the thermometer tells us 
so.  Many of us are knee deep in summer sports with our kiddos, working 
outdoors on projects and maybe even enjoying a vacation.  You deserve 
the break and to enjoy the opportunity to be outside.  Our “busy” season 
is over for now, but do not worry, new things will sneak up on us in no 
time at all -- beware!

July brings our annual event at the Bees game, “Christmas in July”.  Please 
mark your calendars for Friday, July 28th.  This event should not be 
confused with Kiwanis Night at the ballpark or the family picnic.  
“Christmas in July” is intended for children who may not otherwise 
attend a Bees game.  We will need a few volunteers as Santa traditionally 
makes an appearance and we offer activities for the kiddos during the 
game as well.  Lois Blythe heads up this committee and I’m certain she 
will offer announcements and ask for assistance.

Speaking of the annual family picnic, we have moved it to back to 
the fall and it will be held at Perkins Park.  Stay tuned for 
additional details.

I would like to offer a shout out to the FUN committee for another fun 
event in June with the carnival.  They took us back to our childhood and 
encouraged us to have a little fun in a different light.  Mostly, it allows 
club members and guests to mingle.  During the event, one member said 
“it is really nice to just be able to talk with one another”.  When 
committee member, Shauna Freitag shared that feedback, I knew our 
goal had been met!  One more fun day coming in August.

With that, enjoy your summer, keep up the great work, your desire to 
serve others and we will see you soon.

Love It. Share It. Live It. 
Cheers, Melissa
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Board of 
Directors 
Meeting

At the June board meeting the 
Board of Directors voted on 
and approved the following 
funding requests:

$2000 funding request to Girl 
Scouts for attend camp and 
Girl Scout member financial 
assistance.

Please welcome Scott Collier 
to our club! Scott is the lead 
pastor at Burlington First 
Assembly Church. Please 
introduce yourself to Scott and 
give him a big Kiwanis family 
welcome.

Respectfully,  
Michelle Randall, 
Secretary

Christmas in July 
Burlington Bees vs. 

Wisconsin Timber Rattlers
When: Friday, July 28, 6:30 pm

Where: Community Field
Games and Fun for Kids

Prizes are needed and if you would like to donate, 

please contact Lois Blythe at 319-750-3938.

Save the Date for a Fun Filled Night!

Fun Day! 
Carnival Style



A BIG Thank You to Dick Keith, 
Chuck Siekman and Dennis Wilson 

for building our brand new 
10’ x 20’ storage room.

THANK YOU

Burlington Kiwanis now has a place to 
store all of our equipment and supplies.  

A BIG Thank You to Chuck Brockett and 
the Burlington Bees for offering space 

in one of their buildings.



6 – Burlington Waterworks, Shane Johnson, 
General Manager
13 – Burlington Community Schools, Pat 
Coen, Superintendent
13 – Birthday Table
20 – Burlington Community School 
Athletics, Zach Shay, Athletic Director

18 – Board Meeting, 12 pm @ Bees Stadium 
27 – South Hill Neighborhood Association 
and Swim Day, Carol Bartles

Programs arranged by Jon Hart

Mark Your Calendar...

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to

improving the world one child and one community at a time. 

www.burlingtonkiwanis.com

www.facebook.com/burlingtonkiwanis

PO Box 15
Burlington, IA 52601


